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18 November 2024

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE ORDER IN MANITOBA

Dear Sisters and Brothers

Time will quickly be approaching for our “Echoes of Nature” 102nd Grand Session.  The Drill Team
is always an enjoyable group of Brothers and Sisters that put on a great show for the officers and
members of our great order.

Brother Bruce and I are excited to be your Drill Team instructors this year and look forward to you
joining us to pay tribute to Sister Joyce McTaggart WGM and Brother Ernie Cameron WGP and
their Grand Officers.

Sister Joyce McTaggart WGM is graciously permitting the Grand Officers and Pages to participate
in the Drill Team, if they wish.  All Drills will be done when the session is closed therefore no one
is needed to sit in their stations.

Please contact Brother Bruce with your name and email address prior to March 15th, 2025 if you wish
to join our merry group.  

Fraternally,

June McLean Bruce Burke
204-721-9122 204 837-2611
june@wcgwave.ca b23bur@mts.net  

Approved: Attest: 
Joyce McTaggart Sandra Ebata, PM
Worthy Grand Matron Grand Secretary
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